From:

"Damir, Christian M" <chris.damir@hp.com>

To:

"docket@energy.state.ca.us" <docket@energy.state.ca.us>

Date:

1/16/2008 8:51 AM

Subject:

Do not want the state adjusting my thermostat

Dear CA Energy Commission,

I am hereby voicing my extreme displeasure at the propsosal to have the state of California reaching into my private home to make adjustments to my temperature. It is no business of the state to enable such features whether it is with good intent or not.

Sincerely,

Christian Damir

